From: Clussie Bagby <info@blessedlimo.net>

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 3:01 AM

To: James Ware

Subject: Fwd: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf
Attachments: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
From: "Sharp, Jason (UTC)" <jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov>
Date: August 21, 2019 at 12:23:25 PM PDT

To: Clussie Bagby <info@blessedlimo.net>
Subject: Blessed Limousine Safety Rating Letter.pdf

Mr. Bagby,

Please find attached Staff’s response to your request for a safety rating upgrade.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Jason Sharp



STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. e Lacey, Washington 98503
P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

August 21, 2019

Clussie Bagby

Blessed Limousine, Inc.
3932 62™ Ave Ct. E
Fife, WA 98424

Dear Mr. Bagby,

On January 25, 2019, Utilitites and Transportation Commission (Commission) staff completed a routine
safety investigation of Blessed Limousine, Inc. (Blessed Limousine), which resulted in a safety fitness
rating of “Conditional.” On August 7, 2019, Blessed Limousine submitted a request to upgrade its safety
rating based on corrective action that it has taken to come into compliance with the Washington
Administrative Code and the U.S. Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations.

After reviewing the request, the company’s safety management plan, and the evidence submitted, your
request is granted. Effective immediately, Blessed Limousine’s safety rating is hereby upgraded to
“Satisfactory.”

Please continue your efforts to remain in compliance with state and federal regulations. Should you have
any compliance questions, please feel free to contact Jason Sharp, Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor,
Transportation Safety, at (360) 664-1238 or by email at jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Mathew Perkinson \,
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.





